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SUPPORTER SCARF DAY

The Women's FIFA 2023 Football World Cup kicked off last night! What a great time to
celebrate. We are looking forward to celebrating the World Cup with our College on Friday 18
August, with Supporter Scarf Day.

Students will have the opportunity to wear a scarf with the full College uniform on the day. There
will be a gold coin donation to participate as the college will be raising funds towards our
Compassion Child and Miracle Schools.

More information to come soon.
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